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Nov. 15, 2016     [emailed to gmurphy@i-kan.org] 
 
 
Gregg Murphy 
I-KAN ROE 
 
 
Dear Superintendent Murphy: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 10, 2016. 
 
You have requested documents regarding or related to the McKinney-Vento Homeless-Lead Area 
Liaison RFP, to include but not be limited to grant applications, evaluator comments, individual 
score sheets, summary score sheets and comments scoring rubrics.   
 
The attached documents (17-144-murphy-doc1.pdf through 17-144-murphy-rubric.pdf) have been 
provided in response to your request. Please note the grant has been awarded to ROE 11. Pursuant 
to the Grant Accountability and Transparency Act (GATA), the grant agreement will be finalized 
after ROE 11 submits amendments required by law. Please note we have redacted usernames 
pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (b). 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 
Attachments 


